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	Astmoor News Review


	Tuesday 19th March 2024
	Parent’s Evenings
Our Spring Term Parent’s Evenings are due to take place on Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th March. By now you should have been allocated a date and time to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss their progress. Please contact your child’s teacher if you have not yet received one.
It is important that all parents and carers attend this meeting with teachers as it is the best way to get a good picture of how your child is doing and work with the school to bring about the best possible outcomes.

             ----------------------

Easter Assembly

This year our Key Stage 2 children will be leading our Easter Assembly. It will take place at 9.15am on Wednesday 27th March. Please come along and join us for this lovely event.

             -------------------------

Easter Holiday

School closes for the Easter holiday on Thursday 28th March at the earlier time of 1.30pm.
We hope you all enjoy the long break and hopefully get to enjoy some lovely spring weather.

School re-opens for the summer term on Monday 15th April at the usual time of 8.45am

             ----------------------

	New SEND Resource Bases
Our two new Special Needs Resource Bases open after Easter and we will start to admit children into them from 29th April.

We have now recruited two new teams of people to work in them as follows:

FS/KS1 Resource Base

Mrs Rachael Williams

Mrs Rhianna Gill

Miss Francesca Hughes (Miss Hughes will be transferring from our Foundation Stage class to the new base)

KS2 Resource Base

Mrs Hayley Stapleton

Mr Brian Egan

Mrs Michelle Marsland

It will be exciting to welcome so many new faces to our staff team.

We are currently recruiting a new Teaching Assistant to replace Miss Hughes in Foundation Stage.

            ----------------------

Increase in Cost of School Meals

We have been informed that the cost of school meals will be rising to £2.90 after the Easter holiday. 

            ---------------------

Miss Norris

During the Easter holidays, Miss Norris will be getting married to her partner, Jamie. We will be sending all our best wishes for a perfect day. When she returns to work after Easter, she will be known as Mrs Rigby.
            --------------------


	Foundation Stage Work Assembly
On Wednesday morning at 9.15am, our Foundation Stage children will be showcasing some of their fabulous work in their Good Work Assembly. It is always a lovely event where we get to see how far our youngest children have come this year. Parents and carers of our Foundation Stage children are invited to join us for this event.

         ------------------------

Easter Bingo

Thank you to those of you that have requested tickets for our Easter Bingo event on Thursday at 5.30pm. We have about 15 tickets left available. Please pop into the school office if you would like one.

There are lots of fantastic prizes available and our Bingo events are always great events for adults and children. The doors open at 5.30pm and Eyes Down at 6pm.

         -------------------------

Easter Bonnet/Hat Competition

We are inviting all children to take part in out Easter Bonnet/Hat competition which will be judged on the last day of term (28th March)

Entry to the competition will be £1 each and there will be winners picked from all classes.

            ------------------------

	
	

	
	
	


